On December 13th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item PM3 - Project Modifications for Coral Reef Elementary:

Question:  Didn't we know this before this started?

Response:  Yes we did which is why we included an allowance in the construction contract.  Unfortunately, the allowance was not enough to cover the full cost of the improvement.   Therefore, this Board item is to use funds that are already in the Board approved project budget to cover the additional cost for construction.
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